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subject; Breakdown of Dollars Spent with Temporary Service Agencies 

Reoort 

The Human Resources Division administers temporary 
employment service agreements for all departments and divisions 
with the exception of the Engineering Division's professional 
services labor agreements. The approved Operations and 
Maintenance budget for temporary employees for fiscal year 
1994-95 is $7,044,900; with approximately half of these funds 
being utilized in the employment of district temporary personnel 
and the other half for temporary service agency personnel. 

Of the total funds released through January 31, 1995 
($2,190,752) for temporary agency services, 9.6% ($209,918) has 
been released to minority-owned temporary service agencies and 
43.5% ($953,708) has been released to woman-owned temporary 
service agencies. 

Recommendation 

For information only. 

John R. Wodraska 

General Manager 
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